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INVITATION TO THE SMARTSEAS TURNOVER CEREMONY FOR (BDFE) IN
SOUTHERN PALAWAN

1 message
Grick Cordero <grick.cordero@bmb.gov.ph> Mon, May 17, 2021 at 10:09 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, crfmscddmimaropa@gmail.com
Cc: Lea Avilla <lea.avilla@bmb.gov.ph>, Cierra Virginia Mortega <cierramortega@gmail.com>
Dear ma'am/sir,
Good morning.
This is to respectfully invite you/your BDFE Facilitators/representatives from regional and the respective field offices to
attend the DENR-UNDP SMARTSeas Philippines Project BDFE Turnover Ceremony for Southern Palawan on May 18,
2021 at 9:00AM to 12:00NN.

Their attendance to the said event is important as they will play a vital role in the sustainability of BDFE initiatives.

You may access the event through this link: https://undp.zoom.us/j/83505746014

Thank you!

Respectfully,

GRICK CORDERO, LPT

Ecosystems Management Specialist I
DENR Biodiversity Management Bureau
Coastal and Marine Division

—
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